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PUBLIC MEETING

TO REVIEW PLANS FOR
BAY STREET BIKE LANES:

Thursday November 3,2016,6 - 8 pm
City Hall, 71 Main Street West

Bike lanes are planned to be installed on Bay St.
between Stuart St. and Aberdeen Ave. in the

summer of 2017.

The City is hosting a public meeting for residents and
businesses to view the planned design for these

bike lanes.

The project will primarily involve changes to pavement
markings to create the bike lanes.

The City’'s Cycling Master Plan (2009) identifies the
need for an on-street cycling facility in this corridor to
provide an efficient and safe network to encourage
cycling.

Bay St. bike lanes will connect the downtown core to
the Waterfront and the West Harbour GO Station.

For more information on the Cycling Master Plan, visit
www.hamilton.ca/ShiftingGears

If you have any questions, please contact

Daryl Bender
Project Manager of Alternative Transportation

Daryl.Bender@hamilton.ca
or 905.546.2424 x 2066
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